Families experiencing problems with housing, debt or food insecurity in London

....\We want to hear from you!

4in10 and Children England want to hear from working families in London who are experiencing issues with housing,
problem debt, or food insecurity, likely as a result of low paid or insecure work. The feedback from our focus groups
will be used in our campaigning and advocacy work, but all participant responses will be anonymised. Refreshments
will be provided and there will be a £20 high street voucher for each participant as a thank you. We can offer financial
support for your childcare during the session if needed. Participants should come from a household where at least one
person is working (doesn’t need to be full time), and with at least one child.

£20 thank you
for your views!
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o For more information or to register your interest for a focus group please contact Hannah, indicating which session you England

would like to take part in — Hannah Slater, 4in10 Research and Learning Officer Hannah.slater@childrenengland.org.uk Charities working for
children and families




